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Council receives enquiries from artists to create street art on sites that may not belong to council. We are currently developing a register of privately owned sites for potential creation of art on owner/occupier property sites. 

If you are a building owner or occupier, you may be interested in registering your building for potential sites for artists. Sites may include a side wall, shop front or an accessible rear lane. 

We can then connect artists and building owner/occupiers for the creation of art on these sites. 

Complete the form below and post to register your building/site

Contact Details

First name:

Surname:

Email Address

Phone Number

Position

Organisation

Site Information

Street

Suburb

Site Description

Are you:

Building owner

Building occupier

If you are the building occupier but not the owner, provide the contact details of the building owner:

First Name

Surname

Email address

Phone Number

Would you like your details to be added to the Public Art program mailing list?

Yes

No

Post to:

Public Arts Officer

St Kilda Town Hall

Cnr Carlisle Street and Brighton Road

Private Bag No.3

PO St Kilda, Victoria

Email: publicart@portphillip.vic.gov.au

The information you provide is protected by the City of Port Phillip Information Privacy Policy 

The personal information requested on this form is being collected by the council for the assessment of art applications. The personal information will be used solely by the council for that primary purpose or directly related purposes. Council may disclose this information to Arts Culture and Strategic Planning . If this information is not collected the application can not be assessed and the project can not be implemented. The applicant understands that the personal information provided is for the assessment of the application and that he or she may apply to the council for access to and/or amendment of the information. 

Requests for access and or correction should be made to governance@portphillip.vic.gov.au or telephone 9209 6777.
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